
Mrs. Baker

Mrs. Baker’s 

In our Friday folders this week a 
permission slip for a class field trip was 
sent home.  The field trip is scheduled for 
next Wednesday (September 26).  If you 
could return the permission slips as soon
as possible I would greatly appreciate it.  
Also the PTA’s Fun Run/Fundraiser is this 
Friday (September 21) and our school has 
some big goals in what we can achieve.  
The PTA is hoping to use some of the 
money earned for some technology for 
the school. So thank you for your help.

I just wanted to be sure there wasn’t any 
confusion with the class homework.  I 
send it home Friday so you can have the 
weekend in addition to the week to 
complete it. I know kids and parents are 
busy and I wanted to give as much time as 
possible to complete it.

Our PREP rotations are:
Monday- Computer
Tuesday- Library
Wednesday- P.E.
Thursday- Art/Music
Help your student come
ready for P.E. mon 
Wednesday’s. 
We are also looking for
volunteers for the Fun 
Run if you might be 
interested let me know.

September 21-Fun Run (1st grade is 
from 12:20-1:20)
September 24-28 Green Ribbon 
Week
September 26- 1st Grade Field Trip


